
 
 

 
 
 
 
Covid 19- Letter to our Customers- UPDATE on November 3rd 2020 
 
 
Dear valued Customers, 
 
As you are aware of, the Covid 19 virus continues to spread across Europe and around the world, and 
the situation remains very challenging. 
 
One of our factories is located in Dole, France. The French government recently announced a new 
lockdown meant to keep people at home during their private time but to ensure business continuity 
and to keep the economy running. 
 
C&K follows these guidelines very strictly, as our top priority is to protect all our employees.  
 
We want to make sure at the same time that we keep on serving our customers in the best conditions. 
We are glad to inform you that our factory in DOLE continues to operate under almost normal 
conditions. 
 
Due to the complexity of the situation, we may foresee some limited impact on our supply chain, 
including some delays on shipments. 
 
This will be communicated on a case by case basis whenever we face delays or extension of our standard 
lead times. 
 
We also confirm that our production sites in Huizhou (China), and Hung Yen (Vietnam), are operating 
under normal conditions and are able to meet any customer requirements. 
 
We will keep on updating you on the situation, and post any significant updates on our website. 
 
 
 
        
      

 
Lars BRICKENKAMP 

         Chief Executive Officer 
         C&K  
 


